
Sailing community invited to
pasta feed
Lake Tahoe Windjammers is having a Getting to Know You Pasta
Feed on April 28 at 6pm.

The event is at the Yacht Club Room in Tahoe Keys Marina in
South Lake Tahoe.

The vice commodore is making pasta, but guests are asked to
bring an appetizer, salad or dessert.

RSVP  or  for  information  contact  Ernie  at
vicecommodorewyc@gmail.com  or  (775)  771.6869.  Anyone
interested  in  sailing  is  welcome.
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